3rd Convocation Parking Advisory
 
Dear Students/faculty/invitees/guests,

    As you are well aware that due to security reasons parking is not allowed in AICTE building, venue of 3rd Convocation of JNU scheduled on 11th November 2019. All of you are advised to avoid bringing vehicle. If you are coming in a vehicle please park it inside the JNU Paschimabad gate and Walk towards the AICTE building. Delhi Police Security will not allow the vehicles inside the AICTE campus. Very few AICTE cars will go inside.
We have made limited parking available at Developing Library Network (DELNET) and Vacant land of UGC. You can park your vehicle in the ground of DELNET, J.N.U Campus, Nelson Mandela Road (Next to Paschimabad Gate of JNU), Vasant Kunj, New Delhi, 110070 as well as vacant land belong to UGC. It is just before the AICTE building. The security will not allow the remote keys of car. You may deposit the keys with the Volunteers sitting near the registration desk before moving to Auditorium. In order to avoid rush please reach well in time at venue.  Parking of Vehicles is allowed in the basement of AICTE on 10th November for complete dress Rehearsals. 
Please cooperate with us. Sorry for Inconvenience. 
Sincerely Yours 
Transport Team of 3rd CONVOCATION TEAM of JNU
